
 

   

 

 
2024 William C. (Bill) Hall Pipe Organ Competition 

53rd Annual 
Dear Friends – 
 
Enclosed you will find materials for the 53rd Annual William C. (Bill) Hall Pipe Organ Competition, to be 
held on Saturday, March 2, 2024, at First Presbyterian Church in San Antonio, Texas.   
 
As you are aware, this has been an extraordinary time navigating the complexities of Covid-19.  If local 

health conditions in late February and early March, 2024 are not favorable to offering the 
competition, we reserve the right to either post-pone, alter, or cancel the competition in order to 

preserve the safety of the contestants, judges and volunteers. 
 
A Note Regarding Bach Requirements:  Please note that we have made slight modifications to the Bach 
requirements for both divisions this year.  Please read the literature requirements carefully for each 
division/level.  If you have any questions, please contact us as soon as possible for clarification.   
 
Undergraduate Division Prizes 

1st - $1,100 (Bess Hieronymus Award) 

2nd - $750 

$250 prize for Hymn Playing Excellence (Madolyn Douglas Fallis Award) 

Graduate Division Prizes 

1st - $1,500 (William C. Wiederhold Award) 

2nd - $1,000 

$250 prize for Hymn Playing Excellence (Alamo AGO Award) 

*Additional information including literature requirements and registration materials can be found 
enclosed or on the church website at www.fpcsanantonio.org (look for the music tab) 
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